
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Baker County School District School Board will hold the following public hearing on Monday, 

October 7, 2019, at the District School Board Room located at 270 South Boulevard East, Macclenny, 

Florida, beginning at 6:00 p.m.  The following items will be considered at the public hearing:  2019-2020 

Student Progression Plan and 2019-2020 Code of Conduct.   

The public is invited and encouraged to attend.  The documents will be available for preview on Monday 

through Friday (8:30 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.) at the Superintendent’s Office located at 270 South Boulevard 

East, Macclenny, Florida, beginning, Wednesday, August 28, 2019.  You may also access the document 

on our district website at www.bakerk12.org.    

Sherrie Raulerson 

Superintendent of Schools 


